
NORTH HARBOUR 
RIPPA RUGBY TOURNAMENT 2023 

Thursday 18 May 
 

5 May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Your child would like to represent Warkworth School at the North Harbour Rippa Rugby Tournament to be held 
at the Silverdale Rugby Club, in Silverdale on Thursday 18 May (Save day Tuesday 23 May). 
 
Due to buses being unavailable, we will be travelling by car, leaving school at 8:30am and returning by 3:00pm.  
Your child will need to be at school by 8:15am.  We will need at least 15 parents to assist on the day.  The 
cost to participate is $15 (towards entry fee, transport & laundry). 
 
All children will wear their school uniform top, plain black/navy shorts and C5 & C6 students will be issued with 
a school sports jacket.  Please ensure your child has plenty to eat/drink and a raincoat for the day.  All players 
must play in bare feet.  A mouthguard is also needed for the day.  There will be a shop on the premises for 
children to purchase some snacks if they wish. 
 
To participate in this tournament, you will need to fill in a North Harbour Rugby Registration form online 
https://www.sporty.co.nz/viewform/140370 Grade playing this year is either boys or girls rippa (Primary School). 
 
(If you have already done this for the Mahurangi Rugby Club, you still need to complete this if your child wants 
to take part): If you cannot fill out this form online, please come into the school office for some assistance. 
 
There are risks associated with involvement in any school EOTC events and these risks cannot be completely 
eliminated.  However, the school has identified any foreseeable risks or hazards and implemented correct 
management procedures to eliminate or minimise those hazards.  The children will be strictly supervised and 
will have a good understanding of boundaries and rules before we leave school. 
 
 
Please fill in the permission form below and return to school by Monday 15 May.  If you are able to assist on the 
day we would be very grateful. 
  
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Nicole Callender 
Warkworth School Sport Co-ordinator 
 

 
 

NORTH HARBOUR RIPPA TOURNAMENT 2023 
 
I give permission for ______________________________________ of Class  _____ to attend the HBC Primary 

Schools’ Rippa Tournament on Thursday 18 May and agree to pay $15 to cover costs. 

 I enclose $15 to cover the total costs of this event  

I have paid $15 via Kindo / internet banking / cash enclosed to cover the costs of this event. 
https://kindo.co.nz/ 
 
I have filled in the COMPULSORY North Harbour Rugby Form (for this tournament only). 

I can provide transport and assist on the day.  Seats available ______ 

I can provide transport for the large gazebo on the day. 
 

Signed: _____________________________________ 
 
 
Name: _____________________________________ Phone: ______________________________ 

  


